News story: Non-Jury Trial Provisions,
Justice and Security (Northern
Ireland) Act 2007

Outcome and Government response to the consultation on non-jury trial
provisions under the Justice and Security (Northern Ireland) Act 2007. The
public consultation ran from 6 December 2018 until 27 February 2019. Details
of that consultation can be found here

The final response to this consultation can be found here NJT Consultation
Documents (PDF, 752KB, 22 pages)
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